
Centerville Lions Club Bulletin
October 7 , 2010                                                              Vol. 67, No. 3

On the web at http://centervillelionsclub.tripod.com

Upcoming meeting
Our next meeting will be Monday, October 11, 2010 at 6:30 pm in the Senior Center at 111 South 2 nd Street in 
Centerville, Indiana.   Jerome Swim from the Indiana Department of Transportation will present the program on  
“Adopt a Highway.”  Remember, if you make reservations, you are responsible for the cost of dinner.

Lions hear about membership and projects 
District 25F Membership Chair Tom Slattery and District 25F Retention Chair Jean Acre paid 
an official visit to the Centerville Lions Club Monday evening, September 27.
 
Slattery talked briefly about the Lions Eye, Eye Bank, Cancer, Speech and Hearing programs 
and the Indiana School for the Blind. 

Acre talked about membership retention, highlighting the five I's:   Identify, 
Invite, Inform, Induct and Involve.

 
Acre, from the Greensburg Lions Club, told members to identify persons in the community you 
would like as members.  Inform them of what you do in the club.  Then invite them to become a  
member.  Induct them into membership.  And then involve them.

Sister of Lion Prall dies 
The sister of  Lion John Prall  has died in Michigan.  65 year old Suzanne Kaba of  Midland, Michigan died  
Monday, October 4 from a cerebral hemorage at a hospital there. 

She was a retired social worker with the  Welfare Department.  She was a member of the Episcopalian Church.
She is survived by two brothers, John and Roger Prall and nieces and nephews.

A memorial service and calling will be held Friday, October 8.

Our Lions Club is on Facebook.  Check out our Facebook page at:  http://www.facebook.com/pages/Centerville-
Indiana-Lions-Club/113647685334923.  On Facebook, you'll find pictures from our meetings and events as well 
as information and discussion.  It's a place where you can comment on what other members have made and add 
your own two-cents worth.  Keep up to date on what's going on in our Club by visiting our Facebook page.

Upcoming program:  October 25 – Melinda Frech, Community Blood Center 
Community Halloween Party October 31, Centerville Elementary Gym
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Now in our 67th year of serving the Centerville Community
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